10 Ocular Oncology Day

It feels like only yesterday since the start of it all, yet we are now holding the
International Days of Ocular Oncology for the tenth time. Initially a meeting
held among a few friends back in 2012, the International Days have become
a special moment for everyone involved in Ocular Oncology. More and more
participants have joined in from Italy, Europe, the United States, South
America, Africa and even as far away as Australia.
This year meeting will be a special one, as we are celebrating our 10th year of
OOD, Siena’s winter will give it another special taste, it will be a great pleasure
to come together once again, to exchange new ideas and discuss innovative
therapies, research projects, and results achieved so far. Especially after being
under the restrictions of COVID pandemic.
Eagerness to spend time together, to embrace one another and to share delightful
evenings in each other’s company. With great joy, we invite you to begin to
plan your trip to Siena for the 10th International Days of Ocular Oncology,
scheduled to begin on 1 December and conclude on 3 December.
The magical atmosphere of Siena and the splendour of days in the Piazza del
Campo will enthrall you in a festive climate.
Looking forward to embracing one other in friendship once again!
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